Bus Driver Information
Welcome to the OARS Invitational Regatta

The official name of the location is Bill Frederick Park at Turkey Lake, but everyone calls it Turkey Lake Park.

The street address is:
3401 South Hiawassee Road
Orlando, FL 32835

-> After you pass through the Main Entrance to the Park, follow the signs about a mile to Bus Drop
Off and Parking at the Carter Pavilion, which is the last right turn before entering the Main Parking
Lot. Once the Carter Pavilion is full, we will need to send busses to Lot 6.

-> Please DO NOT bring buses into the Main Parking. This has been prohibited by the City of
Orlando and the parking area will NOT be configured with sufficient turning radiuses.

=> If your team is practicing at the park on Friday, please remain at the Carter Pavilion until your
team has finished practice.

-> On Saturday after off loading, your bus can remain at the Carter Pavilion, space permitting. OARS
parking volunteers and signage will direct you to Bus Parking at Pavilion Parking Lot 6 if required.
Due to the proximity of the zoo animals to Pavilion 6, we ask that you turn your engines off as
much as possible. Near the end of the event on Saturday, prior to the parking lot getting busy, our
volunteers will provide instructions for staging your vehicle back at the Carter Pavilion for pickup.

=> On Sunday, please remain at the Carter Pavilion until your team has finished racing.

We appreciate your patience at this very busy event.



